
 

 

Grade 1 to Grade 5 JSSPS/CTP/PO/GEN/061/24-25 

30/08/2024 

 

Subject: Introduction of Sanskrit as an Additional Language and Launch of free Sanskrit Classes 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to announce that starting from the next academic year, our school in addition to Hindi and French will be 

offering Sanskrit as an additional second language for students in Grades 1 to 5 (Subject to KHDA approval).  

In line with our commitment to promoting this rich language, we are pleased to offer free Sanskrit classes, which will serve 

as a platform for students to explore the language beyond the classroom. These classes will be an engaging and interactive 

space where students can immerse themselves in the beauty of Sanskrit through various activities. Samskrita Bharati, a 

KHDA approved organization will be conducting free classes for the students. 

Sanskrit Classes Details: 

 

Start Date September 18, 2024 

Day Every Wednesday (16 sessions) 

Operational Dates Sept 18 & 25, Oct 2, 9 & 30, Nov 6, 13, 20 & 27, Dec 4 & 11, Jan 8, 15, 22 & 29 and Feb 

5. 

Time 2:30 PM to 3:30 PM 

Participation Optional and free of cost 

Transportation Students opted for school transport will board the bus at 3:45 pm and own transport 

students will be picked by parents from Gate 3. 

Objectives of offering free Sanskrit Classes: 

1. Language Practice: To provide additional practice in reading, writing, and speaking Sanskrit. 

2. Cultural Activities: To engage students in recitations, shloka chanting, storytelling, and discussions on ancient texts. 

3. Creative Expression: To encourage students to compose poems, essays, and short stories in Sanskrit. 

4. Cultural Awareness: To organize events like Sanskrit Day celebrations, dramas, and debates on topics related to 

Indian heritage. 

We believe that the Sanskrit classes will be a valuable addition to our co-curricular activities, offering students a unique 

opportunity to delve deeper into this classical language. 

If you would like your child to be a part of the free Sanskrit classes, kindly register using the link 

provided: https://forms.office.com/r/zBxUsZqk5j 

We look forward to your enthusiastic participation and support in making this initiative a success. 

Sd/. 

Chitra Sharma 

Principal 

https://forms.office.com/r/zBxUsZqk5j

